
March 14,2005
17 Hilltop Drive
Bedford, MA 01730

Program Executive Office
National Security Personnel System
Attn: Bradley B. Bunn
1400 Key Boulevard Suite B-200
Arlington, VA 22209-5144

Sir:

After working 30 years for the Department of Defense, I want to voice my objection that
will require my working under the new National Security Personnel System. Granted, if
the current system needs some mending, then mend it. But to come out with a new
personnel system so radical in design, the impact on long tern employment and future
hiring will be devastating.

I'm sure you have all kinds of letters elaborating on the expected ill affects of the NSPS.
I am not going to be one of those who give you a point- by- point run-down on my
objections. I just want to voice my opinion to the ridiculous proposal in general and
express my concerns as to the quality of future government employment. The new
system and current management is not going to make for a healthy long-term work
environment.

Fortunately, I'll put up with NSPS and long as I can stand it, then I'll retire.

Maxwell Meyers
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